Academic Advice
Q: What are the continuation requirements?

A: The general regulations for continuance and readmission can be found in the University Calendar.
Some Faculties and Schools have programs in which the requirements for promotion, readmission, or
continuation are different from the general regulations.

Q: | am an international student. Where can | get advice?

A: The International Student Services can help you get information and give advice.

Q: | am new to MUN. Where can | get advice about courses and programs?

A: The Academic Advising has advisors that can help you with your academic needs.

Q: What if | am unsure about what program | want to apply for?

A: If you are first year or beyond first year and undeclared, an Academic Advisor can help you with your
decision.

Q: | have received notice that | have been required to withdraw from the university. What does this
mean?

A: This means you cannot attend Memorial until you have served your period of dismissal. For most
students, being required to withdraw is a result of not meeting Academic Criteria for Continuance
6.11.1.1 in the University Calendar.

A message is posted to your Self-Service account when Academic Warning has been given; check your
@mun.ca e-mail account for further information.

Q: How do | obtain a program or degree audit?

A: Undergraduate students may request an academic audit of their program status by completing and
submitting the "Request for Degree Advice" form. This form is available at the Office of the Registrar or
you can print a PDF copy.

Q: This is the first online course that I've registered for. What should | know?

A: The Centre for Innovation in Teaching and Learning (CITL) website has a Start Up Guide to help you
ease into your first online course.

Q: I need to defer my online exam (midterm or final); how do | do this?

A: If you are prevented from writing a mid-term exam due to illness or bereavement or other acceptable
cause, you may apply, with supporting documents to have the exam deferred. The CITL website provides
more information on the process.

Q: | have three exams in 24 hours; what can | do about this?

A: If you are scheduled to write three final exams beginning and ending within a 24-hour period, you
may write the three examinations as scheduled, or you may request in advance to write a deferred
exam.
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The second exam in the 24-hour period is the one which must be deferred. You must make a request for
a deferred exam directly to the academic unit in question. Note that some academic units have forms
and deadlines for submission of requests for deferred examinations.



